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This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Matthew Van Sickle.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Ballast Water or News Releases who answered "Water Quality" or did not respond to "What
area do you want Rulemaking information for?" (3255 recipients)

Portland, OR—The Oregon Department of Environmental Quality is re-opening the public comment period
for the Ballast Water Management 2016 rulemaking beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, June 20, 2016. DEQ
will accept public comments on the proposed rules until 4:00 p.m. on Friday, July 8, 2016.

Please click here to view the full release: http://www.oregon.gov/newsroom/Pages/NewsDetail.aspx?
newsid=1169
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